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I am the Parent of a student at Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School.  Our 

school found out very recently that the lease on our building is being terminated at 

the end of this school year.  With this short timeline, our administration has worked 

desperately to find a building to fit the needs of our school, but it has been a 

challenge.  This bill further complicates an already difficult situation for our school, 

even as the staff works so hard to find a new home.  Lewis and Clark Montessori 

Charter School has been the perfect fit for our child and I urge you not to pass this 

bill.   

Thank you,  

Leighann Taylor 


